POLICE DEPARTMENT

Electronics Section
50-16 59" Place
Woodside, NY 11377

March 13, 2008

Paul Scutieri,

Regional Sales Director - NY State
One Executive Centre Drive

Suite 200

Albany, NY 12203

Dear Mr. Paul Scutieri,

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge, support and concur with the request, of Tyco
Electronics, that the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) consider and grant the
application submitted by the M/A-Com Division.

The New York City Police Department (NYPD) is currently evaluating technologies
which are more spectrally efficient and meet the requirements of FCC 07-39, the Third
Report and Order of WT Docket 99-87 — Promotion of Spectrum Efficient Technologies
on Certain Part 90 Frequencies.

To accomplish this evaluation, NYPD would like to reference FCC Callsign WIF560,
utilizing Location No. 4 with the transmit frequency 470.8875MHz and receive
frequency 473.8875MHz, on which the Pilot Radio System would operate.

If you have any questions, please contact SRRO John Horst at 718.476.7554.

Respectfully,

Qﬁ . Probeck

Captain
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